
After reviewing the State of Illinois guidelines regarding “essential business” 
status, it is determined that Fitzgerald Marketing and Communications 
LLC clearly falls into the necessary business service provider category. 
The primary markets that we service are financial services companies 
(investment firms, banks, clearing firms and exchange related companies). 
Many of our services are technology driven involving 24/7 correspondence 
with client back office and communication operations. It is critical that we 
are operational. We remain very concerned with the spread of COVID-19. 
With that in mind, we have asked all employees to work from home to the 
maximum extent possible. Our warehouse, production, fulfillment and 
delivery staff will continue to come into the office on a staggered schedule 
to allow us to properly space all human contact. We know that many of our 
clients will need product and delivery of materials. The staff is in place to 
facilitate all that is requested. It is business as usual in a very unusual time.

I wish to thank all FitzMC team members, their families, our suppliers and 
associates for the support and understanding they have demonstrated 
during this challenging period. To our clients we wish to express so much 
gratitude for the confidence that you placed in us to be an important 
partner in the successful continuation of your business. We are in this 
together. We are with you. We will not let you down. I know that the United 
States is the greatest country in the world. Our ingenuity and dedication to 
making the world a better place is solving this problem. We will learn from 
this and be a greater nation because we are all working together.

Best,
Pat

Pat Fitzgerald
Fitzgerald Marketing & Communications, LLC
161 Tower Drive Unit J
Burr Ridge Il 60527
T: 773-565-1515


